
Wells-next-the-Sea Town Council has been  

working  towards the future wellbeing of 

the local community by drawing plans to 

improve the town’s long established play-

ing field for the benefit of the children of 

Wells and the town’s visitors. 

The council hopes to achieve this by making the Beach Road  

site an inclusive play area, offering the opportunity for univer-

sal play, where all are welcome from toddlers to teens, with 

areas designed to challenge children and cater for the particular 

play needs of specific age groups and abilities. 

In order to provide this enriched 

play experience the popular site 

needs a significant upgrade to bring 

it into the 21st century, so the town 

council has begun to consult with 

some of the country’s leading play 

equipment companies to see what 

exciting products are on offer and 

how they could be adapted to reflect 

the unique character of Wells-next-

the-Sea.  

Although the project is at the very early 

stages it is still important to make your 

views known, so come to the Town 

Meeting 7:00 at the Maltings on the 22nd of 

April, where you can have your say and see 

some of the possible designs for the Beach 

Road Play Field.  

Photos shown are for illustrative purposes only.  


